CAMDEN TOWN COUNCIL MINUTES
TOWN OF CAMDEN INDIANA
MAY 19, 2025

PUBLIC HEARING was held for Water Grant.
PUBLIC HEARING was held for Dollar General Annexation.

The Camden Town Council met in a legally advertised meeting on Monday, May 19, 2025
at 1:00 PM in the Community Building.

Those present were: President, Mark Schock, Member, Andy Robison (via phone), Clerk
Treasurer, Jeff Sieber, Utility Superintendant Jerry Snavely and 3 Guests.

Mr. Schock lead the group in the Pledge of Allegiance after 2 Public Hearings were held on
the Water Grant and the Dollar General Annexation and opening the regular meeting.

A motion was made by Mr. Robison and a second from Mr. Schock to approve the minutes
of the April meeting as well as all Dockets and reports submitted.

Utility Superintendant, Jerry Snavely stated that he had nothing to report.

Marshal Jill Hommond was not present and no report was given.

Clerk Treasurer, Jeff Sieber reported that the State Board of Accounts Audit was over and
there were no critical findings. The office would be working to remedy a couple of actions

that the state would like done a little differently.

Mr. Schock reminded the residents that the Fish Fry and Parade will be held on June 7.
Also, July 12 is set as the date for the Town Wide Garage Sales.

Next meeting will be held June 11, 2025

Mr. Robison made a motion, seconded by Mr. Schock to adjourn at 1:50 PM
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